
From: Raymond Hodgson [] 

Sent: 14- Jan- 11 12:11 

To: Development Plans 

Subject: Published Core Strategy Prefered Sites. 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
  
                            We wish to take this opportuity to confirm our continued support of the 
development of area MN6 close to the Beehive Cottages, Ulverston. We note that this was to 
be part of a mixed development and feel that, given the proximety of existing propeties, this 
area would be ideally suited to housing. It could also be used to greatly improve safety in the 
area by moving access to the A590 from the existing properties, on a blind corner, to a 
position towards Barrow, at the top of the rise.  
  
               Yours Sincerely 
  
                                     R.F. & C.E. Hodgson 
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